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Dear Mayor Van Bynen: 

Re: National Day of Mourning 

I CLERKS 
CONCERNS 

Since 1991, April 28th has been recognized nationally as the Day of Mourning. 

I am writing to ask that the Town of Newmarket commemorate this National Day. The 
Labour Council is requesting that the Town: 

1. Officially proclaim Monday, April 28 th  as a "Day of Mourning" for workers killed or 
injured on the job". 

2. Publicize the proclamation as widely as possible. 

3. Lower the Town's flags to half-mast. 

Yours truly, 

• 

John Cartwright 
President 
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